
  

www.wrenburyschool.org.uk 
 

Wrenbury Primary School continues to be a GOOD school, where there is 'a strong emphasis on pupils' personal 
development' and our children 'are exceptionally well cared for.' 

(Ofsted Jan 2023) 

 

Wrenbury Primary School Newsletter 

 13th December 2024    

A festive Wrenbury Weekly...  

We have had a wonderful week this week, filled with all things Christmas! This week has seen our 

Little Wrens children share their ‘We are going on a baby hunt’ nativity. The children were 

fabulous, they shared their nativity with pride, and all spoke so well. Thank you, Little Wrens!  

Key Stage 1 also shared their Nativity this week, sharing three productions in total- you must all 

be exhausted! You learnt so many songs which we all enjoyed listening to. It really was lovely to 

see the children’s beaming faces as they shared their production with friends and family. Now it 

is really starting to feel like Christmas.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week KS2 also enjoyed a Christmas Panto from Cheshire College. Their production of ‘Where 

the Wild Things Are’ was very much enjoyed by all the children. The students from the college 

were a pleasure to host- we hope to welcome them back next year. As well as this, the children 

have been completing their beautiful Learning Journey books, Base 5 have been creating air raid 

shelters and designing modern buildings, Base 1 visited the post office to post their letters to 

Santa and Base 3 explained to me that they have been very proud of their writing this week. Well 

done everyone.  
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This week’s awards... 

We All Matter Stars: 

Little Wrens: Millie - for helping her friend to put their coat on. 
Base 1:  William - for letting his friends join in with his game. 
Base 2: Serge- for showing pride in yourself and your work by making it the bets it can 

be.  
Base 3: Lucas - for showing super friendship and support to a new member of our 

class this week. 
Base 4: Olly - for always being ready for learning, and kind and safe around school. 
Base 5: Fraser-for checking in on his friends. 

 

ACHIEVE Learning Awards: 

Little Wrens: To all our wonderful Little Wrens for a fantastic nativity performance. You are 
all shining stars! 

Base 1: George for always showing good listening and concentrating.  
Base 2: Alice – for showing great concentration skills. 
Base 3:  Duru - for consistently displaying good learning behaviour by stopping, 

looking and listening 
Base 4: Rhys – for making connections between his reading into his writing. 
Base 5: Isla - for excellent concentration and showing improvements towards valuing 

her learning. 
 

Reading awards:  

This week some children have reached their 100th read! Well done to Joshie, Olly, Frankie, Georgia 

and Seb for your dedication to reading this term. As well as this, we have   children who have 

achieved their bronze badge. Wel done to; Joseph, Kaiden, Otis, Summer, Freya, Rory, Jack, 

Darcey, Bonnie, Alby, Allanah, Freddie, Matthew, Annabelle, Thea, Barney, James, Lily and Tilly.  
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Christmas Fair:  

 

Thank you to everyone who supported our Christmas Fair. It was lovely to see so many families 

enjoy the event. Thank you also to everyone who donated bottles, chocolate and cakes. We also 

want to say a huge thank you to FOWS who planned, organised, set up and cleared away the 

event. We are thrilled to have raised such a lot of money for our children.  

 

St Margarets Church Christmas Tree Festival: 

This year, Wrenbury School have a Christmas tree on display at St Margarets Church as part of 

their Christmas Tree Festival. These trees can be enjoyed between Friday 13th December and 

Friday 20th December. If you get the chance, do please pop in and take a look.  

 

Amazon wish lists 

Some of our community have requested links to our wish lists for Christmas, please find them via 

the links below. As always, thank you for all you do to support our lovely school.  
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LWs- 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2XYWEVLB5HAQ4?ref=cm_sw_em_r_un_un_6jX2sfPRQ

Rnqb 

B1- https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2HOEU7NNEJ1TW?ref_=wl_share 

B2-https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/1ISB7YB11IEFW?ref_=wl_share 

B3- https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/YOZSUFG2YDFW?ref_=wl_share 

B4-  https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/OZUW7IHM9NI0?ref_=wl_share 

B5-  https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/ZWC4SW72CG01?ref_=wl_share 

 

Please keep up to date with all things Wrenbury by following the school Facebook page and 

checking in on our website for news and updates. 

Your Headteacher,  

Mrs Charlesworth 

http://www.wrenburyschool.org.uk/
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2XYWEVLB5HAQ4?ref=cm_sw_em_r_un_un_6jX2sfPRQRnqb
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2XYWEVLB5HAQ4?ref=cm_sw_em_r_un_un_6jX2sfPRQRnqb
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2HOEU7NNEJ1TW?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/1ISB7YB11IEFW?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/YOZSUFG2YDFW?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/OZUW7IHM9NI0?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/ZWC4SW72CG01?ref_=wl_share

